











To:

SPI Committee

From:

Indrit Banka, SPI Project Owner and Head of Supervision Department,

Bank of Albania

Copy:

SPI Committee Permanent Observers, Project Management Group; SPI

Secretariat

Dear Members of the SPI Committee,

## Recommendations on Enhancing Banks' Liquidity Risk Management

As the Project Owner of the SPI Project undertaken at Bank of Albania's request on the changes to be made in the Bank of Albania regulatory framework with the aim to enhance Banks' Liquidity Risk Management, I am transmitting the final consensus recommendations formulated by the Project Working Group.

The Project Working Group, under the direction of Project Manager Ms. Miranda Ramaj, has shown full commitment to Better Regulation principles by conducting a participatory evidence-based analysis, which gave full consideration to observations, comments and proposals coming from Albanian banks. Its outputs have already been widely shared within the Supervision Department of Bank of Albania as it was drafting the new regulation on the management of liquidity risk.

I welcome the views of the SPI Committee or any its members on the Project Working Group final recommendations.

Sincerely,

Indrit Banka

SPI Albania Project Owner &

Head of Supervision Department ESH

Bank of Albania

SPI Albania Secretariat

Anuela Ristani, Director of Operations, <u>anuela\_ristani@spi-albania.eu</u>

Ms. Endrita Xhaferaj, Director of Financial Modernization Program & Analytics, <u>endrita\_xhaferaj@spi-albania.eu</u>

Address: Twin Tower I, Kati 6, Apt. A3. Tirana, Albania. Tel. +355 42 280 359;Fax. + 355 42 280 371

<u>www.spi-albania.eu</u>